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PRESS RELEASE  

 

Blues @ The Lake Moubra: 2021 edition cancelled 
 

In spite of the enthusiasm and will that animates it permanently, the Committee of the 
of the Blues @ The Lake Moubra Association has decided, during its extraordinary meeting 
held on the 10.05.2021, to cancel for the 2nd year in row its festival planned for 6. and 7th 
August 2021. 
 
Indeed, due to complicated constraints to manage and despite the forthcoming 
implementation of a 'Covid Certificate' in Switzerland, it is illusory to imagine surrounding 
the extraordinary site of Lake Moubra and its multiple accesses for an entry control gate 
as this free summer event has built its success on its joyful and festive aspect, a real moment 
of true musical encounter offered for over more than 10 years to all. 
 
Let's remember that the legendary UK blues band "Ten Years After" was already 
programmed last year and was waiting for green light to join us in August, but if a tour is 
possible for them in 2022, they will be with us next year! 
 
However, it is not excluded that concerts will still be organised this summer at the 
Moubra, under conditions that are currently being studied. 
 
Have a great summer, and long live the Moubra, long live the music... 
Crans-Montana Absolutely 
 
Blues@The Lake Moubra Association 
Zoran Bojkovic 
President 
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